
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
It is with a profound sense of gratitude that I write this letter introducing our Stewardship theme - 
Grateful: Honoring God with Thankfulness. I am nearing the completion of my first year of serving as 
your pastor, and it has been a journey of great joy, hard work, and learning about the loving people of this 
faith community. It is interesting that gratitude has this power to help us see the abundance in our lives 
rather than focusing solely on what we lack. When we appreciate the blessings we have received, we are 
more likely to feel a sense of abundance, which in turn makes us more willing to share with others. I hope 
you might join me in celebrating the abundance of God’s blessing at the United Methodist Church of 
Whitefish Bay. 
 
In this first year at our church, I have experienced amazing care and support…even in the moments when 
I am less than I should be. The grace-filled encouragement, hardworking staff, and gifted leaders of our 
church have caused me to constantly give thanks. The easy marks of celebration center around amazing 
worship led by gifted musicians, awesome vocalists, and inspiring youth guided services (did you get a 
chance to experience the powerful youth-led Good Friday Service?). The children’s musical in December 
was more than amazing…don’t miss the spring kid’s choir musical coming up on April 27 and 28. These 
events have a way of connecting us with God and each other. 
 
I am also so grateful for the 160 adults and many children who participated in our Spiritual Journey 
Pathway Study groups during Lent. A vital blessing came from hearing about people in our congregation 
connecting with others as well as growing in their faith. I was amazed to learn that our mission giving, 
beyond the budget, was over $143,000 in 2023. At the Accountable Leadership Board meetings over the 
last several months, members of the board have been sharing their faith journeys…they have been 
amazing and inspiring. 
 
Join me during this Stewardship campaign in expressing gratitude for all God is doing in and through our 
faith community by reflecting the image of God in our lives through our acts of generosity. May we take 
the time to prayerfully consider how God is calling us to commit our prayers, presences, gifts, service, 
and witness to the work of Christ in the world. This is such an exciting time, and I am so grateful to God 
that I can be a part of this generous congregation.  
 
Please prayerfully consider your commitment for the coming fiscal year (starting July 1, 2024) and return 
the included pledge card during (or before) Worship on Sunday, May 5, 2024. 
 
In Christ’s Love, 
Pastor Gary 


